
SCHOOL NEWS - 17th February 2022

Value of the month: Respect

Extra curricular clubs

Clubs will resume after half term. Please note that

surveys in School Spider have now closed and

bookings have been confirmed.

Art and Crafts will start week commencing  28th

February but Orienteering and Block Club will

commence week beginning 7th March.

We also have an exciting Science club planned too -

watch this space! As well as a SATs booster club

coming soon.

All finish at 4pm please collect your child/ren

punctually from the main playground.

Parent Governor Election

Dear parents, carers,

After our Parent Governor elections concluded last

week, I am delighted to welcome Romana Phillips to the

Governing Board as our second Parent Governor along

with myself.  We welcome her broad skills and

experience to the board, and I am sure she will help us

to drive the school forward.  As always, as parent

governors we are both available for any concerns you

may have.

Regards

Andy Muir

Chair of Governors Hazelbury Bryan Primary School

PE and Forest School

Please note that PE and Forest School change

half termly:

Barn Owls: Forest School on Monday

Owls: Forest School on Monday. PE Tuesday.

Kestrels: PE Thursday and Friday.

Hawks: PE Wednesday and Friday.

Eagles: Forest School on Monday. PE Monday and

Friday.

Spare shoes must be brought to school for Forest

School.

Please remember that if your child does not have a

navy blue, plain PE kit they must come to school in

uniform and bring a change of clothes.

PTFA logo competition

It would be lovely to have an official Hazelbury Bryan

PTFA logo. Would you like to be our designer?

A little half term project for the children. Enter for

50p (proceeds go into the PTFA fund) and bring your

logo into school on 28th February. The winner will have

their design published and used in future PTFA events

and communications. You may even get a prize!

Myles-Stockleys

Sadly, 5 of our wonderful children are leaving us today due to relocating out of Hazelbury. They will leave a big

whole in our hearts. We would like to thank Emma for all of her hard work in chairing our PTFA and raising

funds for our children.

A message from the family: So where do I begin, firstly I would like to say a huge thank you to all the staff at



Hazelbury, you have all been amazing and do a fantastic job with our children. Secondly, I would like to say

what a pleasure it has been getting to know you all and to

make some lifetime friends. It’s been a really tough decision for us to leave the school but the right one for

us, we are going to miss everyone so much.

It’s been a huge pleasure being part of the PTFA and I wish you all well for the future and we will look

forward to upcoming events that we can come and say hello.The PTFA is really crucial for the school so please

do support it in any way you can.

We wish you all the very best for the future and we hope we can come and visit you all soon.

So from, Myself, Gary, Oscar, Ethan, Finley, George & Charlotte it’s goodbye for now.

Take care everyone. We really will miss you all.

The Myles-Stockley’s

World Book Day reminder

On 3rd March we will be celebrating World Book

Day by coming to school in our PJs, with our

favourite book and bringing our favourite character

along with us - in the form of a fruit or vegetable.

Toddler group

Spread the word, a brand new toddler group starting in

our very own school hall from 4th March. Starting date

will be confirmed on the first week back to school after

half term due to paperwork needed to commence. Come

and join the fun whilst having a tea, biscuit and natter.

Book Challenge

Congratulations to:

Ben - Eagles

Noah - Hawks

Henry - KS1

Who won our book challenge by correctly answering one of our weekly quiz questions and were then the lucky

winners of our half termly draw. Keep reading!

Learner of the week...

Barn Owls: Mimi for incredible shape recognition and pattern work.

Owls: Finley MS for being really helpful in class.

Kestrels: Connor for amazing effort in yoga.

Hawks: Logan for a super attitude to learning this week and writing a great letter to persuade our chairs to

come back.

Eagles: Maggie for persevering in maths and for being neat and productive.

Attendance

Class: Week beginning:

Owls 96.3%

Kestrels 97.2%

Hawks 97.8% - WELL DONE HAWKS

Eagles 95.3%



Dates for your diary:

Friday 18 February - School closed Queen’s Platinum Jubilee

Monday 21 February - Friday 25 February - Half Term

Monday 21 February - Friday 25 February - Pidney Hill closed

Thursday 3 March 9am - Bag2School collection

Thursday 3 March - World Book Day

Tuesday 15 March - Science Dome in school

Friday 4 March 9 - 11am - Toddler group restarts in the school hall

Friday 18 March - Red Nose Day

Wednesday 30 March - Class group photos to be taken by Fraser Portraits

Friday 8 April - Last day of term

Have a lovely half term with your loved ones. We look forward to seeing you back at school on Monday 28th

February.

Mrs Waring and all staff at Hazelbury Bryan Primary School.


